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I’m really not sure what to expect around here, but my guess
is that the same problems that have been around for years will
still be around here. That being said, it would be foolish to
expect anything else so all we can ask for is some good
action, which has been the case as of late. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening sequence.

Grayson Waller vs. Sunil Singh

They’re both on their own, which is kind of weird for Sunil.
They start fast by running the ropes until a side kick drops
Singh. Back up and Singh seems to have injured his shoulder,
which is made even worse as Waller grabs an armbar over the
ropes. Waller kicks him in the face and we hit the neck crank,
with Waller being nice enough to trap the healthy arm. A
missed splash gives Singh an opening but that arm is just
hanging there. Singh snaps him throat first across the rope
and manages a top rope chop to the head. Another attempt is
kicked out of the air though and Waller hits a running curb
stomp for the pin at 3:26.

Rating: N/A. I’m not going to rate this one as the injury took
away anything they could have done here. Singh was trying
though and fought through the injury as well as he could, but
there is only so much you can do with one arm. They did some
good enough stuff, but Singh was looking pretty horrible (not his
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fault) with that arm hanging there.

Ariya Daivari/Tony Nese vs. Asher Hale/Ari Sterling

Hey look: old vs. new. Hale and Nese start things off as the
fans rather like Hale here. Nese gets taken into the ropes so
Hale strikes the double bicep for some head games. Hale takes
him down by the arm and grabs a cradle for two. That’s enough
to send Nese bailing to the floor as things get a little too
complicated. Back in and Hale works on the armbar again and
chops Sterling for the tag. That’s enough to send Nese bailing
back into the corner as Sterling and Hale don’t seem to be
getting along.

Daivari comes in to crank on Sterling’s arm so Sterling flips
around a lot and puts on his own armbar. Back up and Daivari
pulls Sterling into the corner for the double teaming. That’s
broken up in a hurry though and it’s back to Hale as the good
guys get in some double teaming. They won’t celebrate because
that’s a bit too far, so it’s Hale getting pulled into the
corner for Nese’s springboard moonsault.

Daivari grabs the chinlock as the fans are behind Hale again.
Sterling doesn’t seem that interested in stretching for a tag
from  Hale  so  Nese  elbows  Hale  in  the  face  and  grabs  a
bodyscissors. It’s already back to Daivari but Hale snaps off
a powerslam. The double tag brings in Sterling to strike away
at Nese and there’s the running flip ax kick for two. A loud
chop crumples Nese and Sterling plants him for two. Hale tags
himself in and wins a strike off with Nese.

A DDT sets up a Crossface to put Nese in more trouble as
everything breaks down. Nese takes Sterling down and kicks
Hale in the face, setting up Daivari’s Rock Bottom onto the
knees for two. The hammerlock lariat misses though and Hale
kicks Daivari in the head for two of his own. Hale loads up a
superplex but Sterling tags himself in and uses Hale as a
launchpad for a running hurricanrana. Now it’s Hale tagging



himself in, which Sterling doesn’t like. The distraction lets
Nese  knock  Sterling  to  the  floor,  setting  up  a
Dominator/sliding cutter combination to finish Hale at 15:04.

Rating: B-. That has to be one of the longer matches in a long
time around here and they had a nice story in there. This was
about the lack of chemistry vs. experience and the action
backed it up. Sterling vs. Hale should be a good showdown,
though it is going to be another feud without any stakes and
that is where everything goes to die around here. The match
should work though, as it did before.

Hale and Sterling yell at each other to end the show.

Overall Rating: B-. This is a bit of a tricky one to rate as
the  opener  didn’t  get  to  do  anything  due  to  the  injury,
leaving the main event as pretty much the entire show. Odds
are the injury is what caused it to get some more time and
that works, though it isn’t something they are likely to do
every week. For now though, it’s one of the better episodes in
a pretty long time.

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

AND

Remember to check out Wrestlingrumors.net for all of your
wrestling headline needs.
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